
 

Meeting Minutes 
January 25, 2011 

 
In Attendance: 
Members: John Meade, Frederick Komenda, Steven Swain, Joseph Duffy 
Staff: Joe Gibbs, Mooring Officer 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER:  
 The meeting was called to order at 7:07pm 
 
II. MINUTES: 
 Motion was made and approved to accept the minutes of December 28, 2010. 
 
III.       NOTICES OF INTENT (NOI): 
  O’Keeffe – 118 Windswept Way, Osterville (Pier) – No objections. 
  Blauvelt – 571 Old Post Rd., Cotuit (Outhaul) – No objections. 
  Low – 108 Little River Rd., Cotuit (Outhaul) – No objections. 
  Outwin – 25 Ladd Rd., Centerville (Revised pier) – Tabled. 
 
IV. MOORING APPEALS: 
 None. 
 
V. OLD BUSINES:  
            Ordinance/Regulations updates/discussion 
 *Letters for ‘moorings not found’ are ready to be mailed. 
 
 *Discussion continued to work on the discrepancy of boat size and mooring        
 size. It was suggested contacting those with small vessels with excessively 
 heavier moorings, requiring that the boat be moved by their mooring service 
 provider to an area in the mooring field more conducive to the boat size. If it  is 
a temporary situation (having a smaller boat) this would not be necessary.  
 
 *The subject of mooring wait list protocols that the committee would like to 
 incorporate in next years mooring regulations. For example: limiting the sign 
 up/renewal period, using the web for processing, indicate boat size on the  form as 
well as indicating if they are interested in obtaining a mooring if  offered for the current 
season.  
  
 No formal recommendations at this time. 
 
VI. NEW BUSINESS: 
 None.  
 
 

                                                                                                  

Town of Barnstable 
Waterways Committee 

1189 Phinneys Lane, Centerville MA 02632 
www.barnstable.ma.us 

  

Chairman: 
John Meade 
 
 
Committee Members: 
Michael Hersey 
Frederick Komenda 
Steven Swain 
Joseph Duffy 
 
 
Council Liaison: 
Frederick Chirigotis 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Barnstable

2007



VII. CORRESPONDENCE:  
 None.  
  
VIII.    HARBORMASTER REPORT:  
 Mooring and Marina updates. Barnstable Harbor update – the construction crew will be back in March 
 and the floats should go in by April 1st. Slip deposits reminders have been mailed and are due back by 
 the end of January. Mooring and Marina waitlist are out and are due back by March 15th. Mooring 
 permits and a letter to those whose moorings were not found will be going out February 1st. The late fee 
 increase was approved – it is now $50.  
 
IX. ADJOURNMENT:  
 The meeting adjourned at 8:05pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary McGaughey 
Administrative Assistant - MEA 
 
 
 

Next Meeting: 
February 22, 2011 @7pm 

Town Hall – Selectman’s Conference Room     
 
   

 


